RNERELT0  Understanding Your Ohio REALTORS®

ﬁpm = and NAR Dues for 2024

On Wednesday, Nov. 15, 2023, MOAR will send/sent an invoice for Ohio REALTORS® (state)
and National Association of REALTORS® (national) dues to all members via email. Below are key
bullet points and dates for this year's state/national dues billing cycle which runs from January 1,

2024, through December 31, 2024. Any questions about dues renewal can be directed to
MOAR staff at (937) 335-8501 or via email at moar@moarrealtors.com.

REMINDER: MOAR bills for our local REALTOR® dues mid-year. This invoice does NOT include
local association dues. Our next local dues billing cycle will run from July 1, 2024, through June
30, 2025. Dues invoices will go out in May 2024 for those local dues. There will be NO
INCREASE to LOCAL dues for 2024/2025. They will remain $215.

How do | make my payment?

Your 2024 state/national dues invoice will be delivered to the email address on file with MOAR.
We strongly encourage you to make your payment through the membership portal. Personal
checks or in-person payments are discouraged but will be accepted. Please make all checks
payable to MOAR. Our office hours are Monday-Friday, 9:00a.m.-5:00p.m. Our office is
located at the REALTOR® Center at 1087 N. Market St. Troy, OH 45373.

When can | pay my State/National Membership Dues?
Anytime between Nov. 15, 2023, and December 31, 2023, at 11:59p.m.

When is the last day | can pay?
December 31, 2023, at 11:59p.m. A $50 late fee will be assessed to all members who pay after
the above date/time.

January 31, 2024, at 11:59p.m. Membership will be suspended, and WRIST MLS will be notified
of the suspension for any remaining unpaid members on Feb. 1, 2024.

Are 2024 dues refundable if | go inactive later in the year?
Dues are non-refundable.

Your State/National Membership Dues explained...

NAR and Ohio REALTORS® dues are determined by their respective organization's Board of
Directors. Please visit National Association of REALTORS® (nar.realtor) or Ohio (ohiorealtors.org)
for more information about the resources and services available to you from those respective
organizations.



